
Health and Government Operations Committee
House Bill 108

UNFAVORABLE

Honorable Chair, Vice Chair, and Members of the Health and Government Operations Committee; 

Please give House Bill 108 an Unfavorable report.  This is yet another bill designed to force 
people to continue pregnancies, leaving them without the right to their own bodies.  The people of this 
state have already voted to enshrine the right to abortion into the state constitution.  The sponsor of this 
and similar bills need to get vasectomies and tubal ligations, and stop trying to control everyone else's 
body.  

Sincerely, 
Debi Jasen
Pasadena, MD


